
Dear Sir/Madam

I wish to lodge an objection to the proposed redevelopment of the Sainsbury site on Green 
Lanes.
This supermarket is a major asset to the area and it's loss would be extremely detrimental 
to local residents such as myself who rely heavily on it for essential groceries and 
medicines.
I am elderly, live alone and do not have access to a car.
This is the only supermarket within walking distance of my home.
It helps me retain my independence and maintain social contact.
It would be difficult to lift heavy shopping bags on to buses particularly during bad 
weather and dangerous when getting off as I need to hold the handrail.
Whilst I appreciate need for additional housing , I am sure this could be sited elsewhere on 
unused land within the borough without the need to lose a valuable local asset.
I believe the needs of local residents in my situation should be taken into consideration.

Yours sincerely

2856


